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2019/2020 BUCS Team Racing Championship  

Notice #5: Qualifiers – Requirement for Reserve Weekend 

 

Due to the inclement weather experienced over the Qualifiers weekend, teams competing in the Southern 

Qualifiers are required to attend the reserve dates to complete the qualification process. 

Teams will only be required to attend Farmoor Reservoir on Sunday 16 February 2020 to complete the schedule. 

Racing will continue from where it was paused on Sunday 2 February 2020. The first race will be race number 61.  

Further details with respect of timings and logistics will be published closer to the event. We regret any 

inconvenience caused, but a further day of racing is required to enable a fair qualification system. 

The Northern, Midlands and Western region qualifiers are deemed to be complete and finalised results will be 

published as soon as possible. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Technical Delegates (busatechnicaldelegate@gmail.com) 

 

Matt Goodbourn & Jon Napier 

 

Technical Delegates 
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